
Our parish offers many ways for you to volunteer your time to help 
our community as well as yourself.  Wonderful relationships are 
developed when you volunteer as you get to know your parish family 
more deeply.  Listed below are the current activities that you might 
be interested in. 

• Parish Outreach 

• Prayer Chain 

• Senior Center Meal Service 

• Music Group 

• Sunday Morning Greeters 

• Sunday Morning Coffee Hour Hosts 

• Liturgy— We need Ushers, Lectors, Acolytes and Extra 
Ordinary Ministers 

• Altar Servers (Adults & Children) 

• Rescue Project 

 

If you are interested in any of the opportunities, please contact the 
office. 

On June 2, 2024, we will be processing 

the blessed sacrament in honor of the 

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

(Corpus Christi).  We encourage all 

parishioners to participate in the 

beautiful procession. 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

The next meeting will be Thursday, June 20, 2024. 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
 Gordon Schroeder—June 13th  

John Mahoney—July 11th 

Gordon Colton—August 8th 

Fred Colton—September 12th 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

May!  Robert Bachman, Steve Bachman, 
John Clarke, Jeff Colton, Don Olson, Kurt 
Gronbach, Rick Hurley, Jim Bellinger 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

June 2—Jill Myatt & Virginia Babski 
June 9—Matt & Elsa Cunningham 

 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  
Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Nicolas Moreno Esquivias, Katlyn 
Macias and Naomi Paola Rosales will receive the 

Eucharist for the first time on May 26th at St. Anthony’s 
Catholic Church in North Powder.  Please keep them in your 

prayers as they being their sacramental journey. 

 

Congratulations to Johanna Sierra Ramierz, Brandon Bedolla, Daniel 
Brandon Rosales, Anthony Gonzalez, Sebastian Angel Moreno on their 
Confirmation.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

Inviting all 8th-12th grade Men: 

Do you know where you are going? Come to Quo Vadis 2024 to explore 
how God may be calling you as you spend time praying and being in 
fellowship with other Catholic men, and getting to know some of our 
amazing priests! Visit DioceseofBaker.org/Vocations for details. Quo 
Vadis is supported by the BAA. 

Invitando a todos los hombres de 8º a 12º grado: 

¿Sabes adónde vas? ¡Ven a Quo Vadis 2024 para explorar cómo Dios 
puede estar llamándote mientras pasas tiempo orando y estando en 
comunión con otros hombres católicos, y conociendo a algunos de 
nuestros increíbles sacerdotes! Visite DioceseofBaker.org/Vocations 
para obtener más detalles. Quo Vadis es apoyado por el BAA. 

Register Today for “Wonderfully Made,” 

The Diocese of Baker’s Summer Catholic Youth Camp 2024! 

For Youth 10-18 yrs old (completed 4th-12th gr.) 

Adults 21+ needed to be chaperones, volunteers, a camp nurse or EMT, a 
musician. 

Youth 14-18 needed to be youth leaders, cabin captains, and a musician. 

See DioceseofBaker.org/yth-camp for details and to register. Catholic 
Youth camp is supported by the BAA. 

A graveside service for Jacquie Hart will be held on 

June  8, 2024 at 10:00 AM at her family home, 36073 

Denny Creek Road.  Please RSVP to Torie if you are 

planning on attending  (907) 351-1604.   

http://dioceseofbaker.org/Vocations
http://dioceseofbaker.org/yth-camp

